
 

 

 

 

 

25th October 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Careers, 

I wanted to share a quick message to thank you and the students of the Sixth Form for a 

wonderful start to the year. I have been very impressed with the work of both the Year 12s 

and 13s, and it has been a pleasure to see them settling into this half term. I firmly believe, if 

we can maintain the high standards of work and application from all our students, then we 

will have a very successful year together. 

I also wanted to let Year 13 parents know about the mock exams that will be taking place 

between the 18th and 20th November. Students will be sitting papers in most of their subjects 

to support in their preparations for exams this year. I have attached a brief outline of the 

schedule below. We will share a more detailed plan with rooming after half term. To facilitate 

the running of these mocks, Year 13 will have no timetabled lessons on the 18th and 19th 

November and will only be expected in for their exams. Year 12 lessons will run as normal. 

Normal lessons for Year 13 will resume on Wednesday 20th November, as only a small 

number of students are affected by mocks in the morning. 

Mock Exam Schedule 

 Monday 18th November Tuesday 19th November Wednesday 20th November 

Morning 

Exams  

9:00 am - 

11:30am 

Psychology - Applied and 

A level  

Biology  

Criminology  

History 

Physics 

Sport 

Afternoon 

Exams 

12:30pm - 

3:00pm 

Health and Social Care  

Economics  

Computing 

English 

Maths 

Applied Science 

Sociology  

 

 

 

Students should have been set revision work ahead of their mocks and it is vital they take 

the time to prepare properly for these exams. It is also very important that they are present 

and punctual to the exams themselves. 



 

I hope you have a restful and enjoyable half term. As always, we are here to support in any 

way we can. Please encourage any students who have any concerns or have any questions 

about their mocks, or indeed about anything else, to come and speak to a member of the 

Sixth Form team.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kind regards 

L 

 

 

Jonathan Bunting  

Assistant Principal for Teaching & Learning and Sixth Form 


